Tracey Ellis

269 Shaws Creek Road
BOXERS CREEK NSW 2580
M: 0402 854 696

8 April 2022

The Federal Secretary
Australian Carriage Driving Society
acdsfedsec@gmail.com.au

Dear Tom

Please find attached my nomination for position of Federal Vice President with the Australian
Carriage Driving Society.

Resume — Tracey Ellis

I have been with the ACDS for over 20 years, taking on a number of positions within my club,
and state and federal positions since joining.

While my main interest is in combined driving, | am fully aware that we have 5 disciplines
within our society, some covering a large part of our membership and all disciplines need to
be provided for.

I don’t have any personal agendas, only to see the society move successfully into the future,
with @ common sense approach. The ACDS, being a not for profit organisation with a large
membership who enjoy driving as a hobby, need decisions to be made in the best interest of
our national membership, not just what happens in our own backyard.

Driving in our current day and age is different to driving many years ago and while we have
legal commitments and current day risks to address, with a progressive team on board, |
would like the opportunity to work on streamlining processes as much as possible to see our
sport move efficiently into the future.

Presently, the majority of clubs run with a small number of members, confirming the need to
make events, no matter what discipline, as straightforward as possible, providing we meet
our legal requirements. We can make all the rules in the world, but as with everyday life, we
can't control every situation.

I would appreciate the opportunity to work with a progressive team on the Federal Executive
and represent the members as a whole, to the best of my ability.




